
Dear Lumencor, 

Thank you for your thoughtful and generous donation. 

Your support enables us to rescue animals in need and provide any and all 
care for them. We tend to their physical and mental well-being in our free-
roam cat shelter and through a network of foster homes for dogs and cats. 

Animal Aid is dedicated to each animal as they wait for their forever home 
and extending throughout the rest of their life. 

We are also committed to assisting animals throughout Portland and beyond 

through a community-driven animal care supply sharing program called It 
Takes a Pack and the Animal Aid Cares Fund, a partnership with local 
veterinarians and trainers to provide financial assistance for urgent medical 

or behavioral care to pets and guardians in need. 

Thank you for all of your support! 

Warmly, 

Ashly Dale 
Executive Director 

 

 


